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Welcome to our Newsletter..  
		September 2013




[image: ]    	         New beginnings

This month we would like to welcome all of the new children who started with us at the beginning of September and their parents.  We hope you are very happy here at Scoil Beag.  Those children who have moved rooms are all now well settled and enjoying their new surroundings.  We are all ready to let the fun and learning begin.








[image: ]Sponsored Walk 
Our Grand total raised is €4031.50
 Thank you to everyone who made it a great day out & for all your hard work with the sponsor cards.  
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A Keepsake of your most Precious procession 
 Memory lane photography will be at Scoil Beag on 30th October 2013.  You are welcome to bring in other siblings on the day for the photo shoot.  More details to follow closer to the time.
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Summer Fun @Scoil Beag           
We had a fantastic Summer @ Scoil Beag with our very popular Summer Camp.  It was a huge success & all the children had loads of fun along with our staff.  
 

Working Towards Quality
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jenny Flynn, Bernice Joyce, Sinead Moore & Jeanette Bradley Completed a 13 week course in “Incredible Years” which involved promoting positive behaviour.  WELL DONE GIRLS on all your hard work.  
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We would advise anyone from the Kilcurry area who wishes to avail of a pre-school place in Scoil Beag to register them as soon as possible, as we already have quite a few names up until September 2016
Halloween Party
Scoil Beag will be having our very own “Spooktacular” Halloween party on Thursday 31st October 2013.  Fancy dress and spooky stories.  
Join us if you dare for a Halloween scare!!   
We hope everyone has a safe and happy Halloween 




[image: ][image: C:\Users\Catherine\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\CV206MKV\MC900366470[1].wmf][image: ] Scoil Beag has a sub-committee to help us develop our service & provide the best quality care that we can. We are currently looking new representatives to be part of our committee. We welcome any new interest or faces onto the committee.  
If interested please speak to Nicola or Catherine in the office.
Sub Committee
Scoil Beag has clothes Recycling Bin at the top of the car park (Red Bin).  We would encourage you to use this and be very grateful as any proceeds from this go to the Creche.  [image: C:\Users\Catherine\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\CV206MKV\MC900366470[1].wmf]
Our After School Children are all settled into School and are enjoying the After School Club @ Scoil Beag.  Please remember if you need After School care when the primary School is closed we have Fun Weeks here at Scoil Beag.  Book your child in with Nicola or Catherine in the office.  
Illness Policy
Parents please ensure you adhere to our illness policy at all times as we are trying to prevent any infections or illnesses within the 
Creche.  It is in everyone's best interest to be strict on this matter.  
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